
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The American Saddlebred Horse Association of Michigan invites you to an 

Open Barn Tour 
 

Who:  Everyone!!! This tour is for anyone interested in seeing the American 
Saddlebred. 

What:  Come visit us to see various demonstrations of the American 
Saddlebred and their versatility.  

When:  June 9, 2024 Sunday, Barn Doors will open at 11:00 AM. Presentations 
of horses will start at 12 PM. and will be ending at 3:00 PM.  

Where: The Stables at Greenbrier 2971 Casey Rd. Metamora, MI 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Demonstrations by: 
 

The Stables at Greenbrier 
Metamora, Michigan 

 

Taylor Creek Stables 
Davison, Michigan 

 

Whispering Oak Stables 
Attica, Michigan 

Scan the QR codes with your smart phone to RSVP on ASHAMs Facebook page or visit our page 
and if you have questions contact through there. Thank you 

QR CODE 


